
March 29, 2022 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

This law is just pure evil, aimed at innocent children.  This is not what America is about.  We need to 
protect our most vulnerable children.  Praying for this law not to pass, it came out straight from hell.  
America and Maryland residents deserve better.   

I oppose this law 100% 

 

Sincerely  

Kathy Andaya  


